ATTACHMENT C

RAILCORP IN-PRINCIPLE APPROVAL
TO REPLACE JERSEY KERBS
WITH BOLLARDS
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02 October, 2013

Michael Leyland

City of Sydney Council
GPO Box 1591,
Sydney, NSW, 2001

Attention: Gabriella Monagle

Dear Gabriella,

Re: Goulburn Street Car Parking Station Bollard Installation

This letter is to advise you that RailCorp have completed the Review of your proposal to
remove Jersey Kerbs and Install Bollards around the Goulburn Street Car Parking Station.
RailCorp wish to advise and confirm an In Principle acceptance of the proposal submitted
on the 9" of September 2013. The In Principle agreement is subject to further conditions
that are required to be assessed and confirmed as being acceptable to RailCorp.

The following conditions are to apply:

e  DBYD has to be carried out and documentation kept on site.

e Services to be marked on the ground prior to any excavation.

e At no time shall access to the Rail Corridor be impeded.

e Appropriate work tasks to be itemised and SWMS developed demonstrating no risk to rail.
e Advice confirming TFNSW have no objection to the bollard installation concept along
Castlereagh Street.

Once we have received the required documentation, and we have reviewed it to our
~ satisfaction, we will advise you of our approval for you to commence works.

Should you decide at any time not to proceed with this proposal, please notify this Office
immediately. If you have any questions, please myself on 02 8575 0330 or alternatively on
0477 318 940.

Yours sincerely
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Graeme McLaren
Project Coordinator City / Underground
Rail Corridor Management Group, RailCorp.
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